
 

 

Archbishop’s Appeal  

Today as we draw close to the end of our liturgical year, we are reminded of the inevitability of the final 

judgment. It is easy in our daily lives to find ourselves distressing over the future, over the reality of suffering 

both personally and globally which can foster an internal struggle to find hope in the midst of uncertainty. 

However, we are also reminded today of God’s sovereignty and that it is for God alone to know and determine 

when the end of time shall come for about that day or hour, no one knows, neither the angels in heaven, nor the 

Son, but only the Father. We can place our trust completely in the hands of our loving God, knowing that He 

continues to work out his plan in and through our lives. For by a single offering He has made perfect forever 

those who are sanctified and through His sacrifice He makes His intercession on our behalf constant and eternal. 

 As we celebrate the blessed sacrament we are reminded that we walk together as a community in Christ. 

Through our contributions to the Archbishop’s Appeal we provide support to our pastoral services, healthcare 

ministries, adult and youth formation programs, Indigenous relationships, and social justice work in the 

community we are called to serve as the faithful of our diocese so that we may continue to be the fig tree which 

produces fruit in plenty 

 

 

  

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 13th & 14th, 2021 

, 2021 
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Upcoming Eucharist Celebrations  

November 15 –November 21 
************************** 

Mon.  Nov 15 6:30  PM CWL Mass 

Tues.  Nov 16 9:00 AM Anna Ziegler + 
 

Wed.  Nov 17 9:00 AM 

 
10:00 AM @ Bison     

Manor 

Emilia Lalonde + 

 

 

 

Thurs.  Nov 18 Communion Service: 
10:00 @Parkway 

10:20 @Hilltop 

11:00 @Midtown 

5:00 PM  MASS *** 

 

 

 

 
Gerald Dionne + 

Fri.      Nov 19 12:10   PM Derek Seitz + 

Sat.  Nov 20 5:00 PM Leo Oleskiw + 

 

St. Mary’s      Nov 20 7:00 PM Antony Plaparampil + 

Sun.  Nov 21 9:00 AM 
 

11:00 AM 

Ed Kuhn + 
 

Nonito Galan + 

      

 

 
-  2022 CWL fees are now due ($35.00).  They can be 

put in an envelope clearly labelled CWL FEES and 

placed in the collection basket at church or dropped off 

at the church office during regular business hours. 

 

 

 

 

-  The CWL Christmas Party is Dec. 6th.  Tickets are 

$25.00 and are available from Judy Van Betuw at 306-

861-3241 or at the church office.  Tickets will also be 

available at the November CWL General Meeting. 

Deadline for tickets sales is November 26th. 

 

- It is now time for the annual CWL Christmas Raffle.  

Thanks to local businesses who generously donated 

some amazing prizes.  All CWL members are asked to 

sell tickets to make our only fundraiser in 2021 a huge 

success.  Ticket stubs and money can be put in an 

envelope clearly marked “CWL RAFFLE” and placed 

in the collection basket at the church or dropped off at 

the church office during regular business hours.  For 

additional tickets, please contact Jean Woodard. 

 

 

- CWL Rosary at Hilltop Manor – New schedules are 

available starting November 15, 2021.  Please pick up 

from the pamphlet rack 

 

 

 

 

      God of love and hope be with us as we ask 

your blessing on those who are in need of our prayers:  

Paul Mantei, Sharon Nerbas, Kristofer Sotropa, Kathy 

Helfrick, Warren Gaab, Dale Anderson and all those 

facing an illness or any of life’s struggles.  

 

 
***************************************************** 

Bulletin Bit – 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 “And then they will see ‘the Son of Man coming in the 

clouds’ with great power and glory.” (Mark 13:26) We 

will all have that day when we are standing before God 

and our life is played out like a movie. When this 

happens and God asks each of us, “What have you 

done with the gifts that I have given you?” How will 

you respond? The good news – it’s never too late to 

live a grateful and generous lifestyle. 

************************************************************** 
 

The CWL General meeting will be on Monday, 
November 15th.  We invite member to join us at 
the church for Mass at 6:30 and to the meeting 
following Mass.  A service of Remembrance will 
be held honouring 5 dedicated and dear CWL 
members who have passed away - Edith Zaluski, 
Marion Brown, Mary Ann Seitz, Nel Milatz and 
Lauretta Schmidt.  We hope you'll join us for the 
meeting and this meaningful service.   
A reminder that the use of masks is mandatory at 
this time. 

 
    Readings for November 20th & 21st, 2021(Christ the King 

                        Daniel 7: 13-14 

                        Revelation 1: 5-8 

                        John 18: 33b-37 

 

                                                                                                        
   

https://www.irelandsown.ie/19162-2/


"KofC 2022 Annual Dues Payable (ADP) have 
been assessed.  Regular Members: $36.00.  Honorary 
Members (at least 25 continuous and unbroken years 
of service (C&U Yof S) of AD paid plus at least 65 
years of age): $16.00.  Honorary Members (at least 25 
C&U Yof S plus at least 70 years of age): no 
ADP.  Individual texts and /or emails, or letters, will be 
sent.  Please pay ASAP by e-transfer 
(kofcc1731@gmail.com), or cheque (payable to KofC 
Weyburn Council #1731), or cash.  Cheque or cash 
may be handed to Br. Pete BROCCOLO (306-891-
9755), or dropped off in the offertory collection during 
any StVdP Mass, or at the StVdP office, in a sealed 
envelope, addressed to KofC Weyburn.  Please 
include a note in the e-transfer comments, or the 
cheque memo line, or with the cash with your name, 
that it is for your ADP.  Br. Pete will have the cards to 
hand, or mail, out by next week.  If any former Br. 
wishes to re-join, or a man at least 18 years old wishes 
to join, our Order, please contact Br. Pete ASAP." 
 
Br. Pete Broccolo, #2609633 - Knights of Columbus 
PGK & FS - Weyburn Council #1731 
1648 Douglas Rd Weyburn SK S4H 3L4 
306-891-9755 (Text and VoiceMail) 
******************************************** 

    
        
Please mark your calendars for: 
Weyburn Deanery Presents: The Legacy of 
Clergy Sexual Abuse: What Can We Do Now? 
How Can We Help?  
On November 18th everyone is welcome and 
encouraged to attend. Please come and join 
Bishop Don and the Archdiocesan Core Working 
Group for Clergy Sexual Abuse for a presentation 
and engaging conversation on the topic of clergy 
sexual abuse. We will start with supper at 5:30 
followed by the presentation at 7pm at McKenna 
hall. If you are attending the supper please 
register with St. Vincent de Paul office no later 
than November 12th     

 
For presentation information please contact Parish  
victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 
 
********************************************************* 
 
Missals for the new liturgical year are available to 

purchase from the foyer for $5.00. 

 

2022 Church Calendars may also be purchased at a 

cost of $8.00 

The RELIGIOUS ARTICLES SHOP has 
received stock!  Christmas cards and Christmas 
merchandise are now available.  We have ordered 
more Sleeping St. Joseph statues and should be 
available soon!  Please contact Judy at 306-861-
3241 or Eveline at 306-842-1444 to make 
purchases.  The Parish Office can assist you 
during regular office hours. 
 
*****We will be having our Lobby Sale on 
Saturday November 20th and Sunday, November 
21st before and after Mass. 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Annual Appeal 

Jesus encourages us, through the gospel, to trust 
God with all our hearts, to persevere and believe that 
good will come in the end. Giving with our hearts is 
trusting in God’s providence, knowing that He will 
take care of us. Thank you very much to those who 
have already given. We are very grateful. For those 
still undecided, please prayerfully consider making a 
donation this year 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++        
 During the month of November you are invited to 

remember the faithful departed that 

are close to your heart by 

CLEARLY PRINTING their name 

on the provided sheets on the back 

table in the foyer.  Ten names will 

be read at each weekend Mass in November. Please show 

consideration to others by only signing up once. This 

allows others a chance to have their loved one’s name read 

also.                             

*****************************************************  

The Spiritual and Faith Formation   
committee (SAFF) is seeking a donation of 3 
couches.  The couches will be used in the church 
basement for programs and other parish 
events.  If you have a couch you would like to 
donate please contact Bernie Kot at 306-861-
2060.  Couches must be in good to excellent 
condition, clean, and of a material that will be 
easy to maintain long term.  Please no sofa 
beds.  SAFF committee members will inspect 
potential donations then coordinate pick up and 
moving the couch.  Thank you!      
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Stewardship Time &Talent    November 13 & 14, 2021 

  
SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Wendy Sidloski                 

Ingri Roman 

Patsy Ernst                           

Lynn Colquhoun                        

Ingri Roman 

 Marga Cugnet 

Children’s  

Liturgy 

-- -- Joan Marcotte-Davies 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

 Wendy Sidloski              

Derek Redman                                   

Stella Hoffart 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Richard Wick 

Marcel Bauche 

  Yvette Bauche 

Elaine Nielsen                           

Vacant  

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Mitzi Recto 

Hospitality Brian Winter 

 Dave Creurer                     

Vacant                 

Yvonne Kerr 

Omer & Chris Marcotte                          

Richard & Celine Wawro    

 

Terry Lonoway                                                      

Ron & Josie Klein                                  

Charlene Keen     

Counters Don Kraft       Bev Tourand      Demmy & Nhar Pinon 

 

Stewardship Time & Talent   November 20 & 21, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM 
SUN 9 AM               SUN   11 AM 

Readers Merle St Onge 

Janice Seitz 

Stafford Nimegeers                           Jerome Sidloski                           

Karen Sidloski                              

Children’s 

Liturgy 

-- -- Karla Ernst 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Lloyd Zyla 

 Dave Creurer 

Janice Seitz 

 

Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Susan Kot                   

Mel Van Betuw                            

Ken LeBlanc                                

Danette Tracey 

Power Point Lloyd Zyla Gerry Langlois Jacob LeBlanc 

Hospitality Heather Fellner 

Ev Corbin                       

Bernice Driscoll                     

  

Kevin & Lynn Colquhoun 

Ken & Susan Kot  

 

Norm Mondor    Joe Glab                              

Al Pitre    Sheldon LeBlanc                                

Roberto Roman              

Counters Sherry Dreis             Kerry Dolter         Richard Wick 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers:  Dushyant Dave, Jeff Greening 
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